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                   Wentworth Falls Garden Club






                           (Affiliated with Garden Clubs of Australia Inc.)        

Newsletter
Newsletter No.  245

                                               Month: November 2011
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All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance sheets in the foyer.  
	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	10th November 2011

	Speaker:
	Margaret Jackson

	Topic:
	Maple Springs Nursery

	

	Next Meeting:
	12th January 2012

	Speaker:
	Nicole Clout

	Topic:
	Chelsea Flower Show

	Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.

Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
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    Dates for Your Diary

	Other Garden Events

	(
	12th – 13th November

	
	Clover Hill Open Garden

	
	82 Camp St, Katoomba

	
	Late Spring Surprises

	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Events

	(
	10th November Garden Ramble

	
	Ann  Braybon’s garden

	
	59 Wentworth Street, Wentworth Falls

	
	Please park on the verge (nose to fence) on Langford St. Entry is where you sign in.

	(
	Thursday 1st December

	
	Christmas Lunch at W Falls Country Club

	
	$30 per person. Full payment today. See details on this page.

	
	Due to other events at the WWF Country Club, tables will not be ready until 12 noon. The table decorations will be for sale, more details at the meeting.

	JUST A FEW OF NEXT YEAR’S GUEST SPEAKERS

	
	February 9th Robert Fallon: Sustainable Gardening

	
	March 8th Deb Milne: Neutrog Products


Marlene and Martin would like 2 people to volunteer to take over the morning tea duties in 2012. Due to family commitments it will be difficult for us to continue. We will be very happy to provide training and initial support.
   The Wentworth Falls Garden       
Club Library is giving you the 
ability to be daring and borrow 
books & CD’s for 2 months or 
more during the festive season – 
be brave!     
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From the President…		


Well, hasn’t it been a busy time since our last meeting?   A group of our members went to Griffith in mid-October for a couple of days and, by all accounts, a great time was had by all. Thanks to Sharon and Lynton for organising this event. We look forward to hearing more of the details from Sharon at our meeting today.


Lea and I had a weekend away in late October and took in the “Bathurst Spring Spectacular Garden Weekend”, this year called “Les Jardins Enchantes”, and spectacular they were! They ranged from the exceptional Blair Athol in Bathurst proper, to formal and natural gardens in more suburban locations, to country gardens outside of Bathurst, and were well worth the visit.  We finished off the few days away with a quick trip to Orange, spending an hour or so walking around the gardens of Cook Park.


But we are spoilt here in the Blue Mountains and we do not have to travel far to enjoy spectacular gardens of own.  After our meeting today, we go on a ramble to a Hardy Wilson home in Wentworth Falls, and we want to thank Ann for allowing us this privilege.





Good Gardening.								


Henry





A great tip for seed growers – jab the lid of a plastic container with a needle, piercing several holes. The spray will be fine enough not to swamp the soil or your seeds.





	Gardening Australia – Viewer’s Tip














�       Christmas Lunch





Where: Wentworth Falls Country Club


When: Thursday 1st December


Time: 12 noon


Cost: $30 pp


Traditional buffet lunch roast, salad, vegetables, cold continental platter, desserts, glass of wine, tea and coffee


LUCKY DOOR PRIZES 


Fuchsia “Pixie” watercolour print raffle draw





�	Morning Tea 





Today: Gai Horrocks and Lizzie Bond 





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Marlene and Martin on: 4757 1854.


A reminder - there is a gold coin per person contribution for morning tea





Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481





Wentworth Falls Garden Club


PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" ��www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�
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